
Ports of Minehead and Watchet 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 

No 1 of 2022 
 

Mariners are advised of a build-up of boulders extending 
approximately 5m around the quay head at the entrance 
of Minehead harbour reducing the depth by 
approximately 1m. 

 
All mariners are advised to exercise caution when 
entering and exiting the quay head steps  
This notice will remain in force until cancelled. 

 



All Watchet and Minehead Notice to Mariners are available on the 
website at; 
https://www.somersetwestandtaunton.gov.uk/harbours/notices-to-mariners/ 

 

Harbour Master 

Minehead and Watchet 

24/01/2022 
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